

LEMANU P. S. MAUGA

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

Telephone: (684) 633-4116 Fax: (684) 633-2289

TALAUEGA E. V. ALE

April 5, 2021

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 078-21

To:

Distribution List

From:

Governor of American Samoa

Subject:

Flying of flags at half-staff to Honor the United States Capitol Police Officers

Pursuant to Proclamation by the President of the United States, the flag of the United States shall be flown at half-staff until sunset on Tuesday, April 6, 2021, as a mark of respect for the service and sacrifice of the victims of the attack at the United States Capitol.

As we reflect upon this tragedy and consider the loss of life and the impacts on the affected survivors, let us each take a moment to give thanks to our God for his continued blessings upon our Territory.

LEMANU P. S. MAUGA

Governor